
 

 

 

To:  Members of Waterford, Simcoe and Port Dover Minor Hockey Associations 
 

From:  Mrs. Shelley Miles, President – Waterford & District Minor Hockey Association 

Mr. Shawn McMillan, President – Port Dover Minor Hockey Association 

Mr. Martin Jefferson, President – Simcoe & District Minor Hockey Association 
 

 

Dear Waterford, Simcoe, and Port Dover Minor Hockey Members, 
 

The REP Partnership Working Group will be hosting a series of Information Sessions pertaining to 
the REP Partnership Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) on the following dates: 
 
1) 8pm October 28 at Waterford Arena in the Multi Purpose Room (2nd level, rear of the arena). 
2) 8pm October 29 at Simcoe Talbot Gardens in the Multi Purpose Room (2nd Floor) 
3) 7pm October 30 at Port Dover Arena  in the Multi Purpose Room  
 
These information sessions deliver on STEP 4 of the REP Partnership Proposal Roadmap. These 
sessions will inform you on the details set out in the Memorandum of Agreement, specifically 
touching on matters such as the governance structure, operating and financial issues, 
harmonization opportunities, termination rules/rights, etc.  Members are expected to ask 
questions and receive answers (where answers can be provided). 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
We respect that everyone has busy schedules and may find it a challenge to attend the session at 
their local arena. Therefore, all members are welcome to attend any of the session 
date/locations, in hopes that one of the dates will work for you. 
   
These information sessions will prepare members to proceed to STEP 5 where all members will 
vote on the REP Partnership Proposal. The STEP 5 voting date will be set shortly so please watch 
for more information on this important next step.  
 
REMEMBER: To achieve an approval of the REP Partnership Agreement, two-thirds (2/3) of the 
cast votes must be in favour of the proposal. This requirement is the same for each participating 
centre; Waterford, Simcoe, Port Dover. Every vote counts, so please make plans to attend. 
 
Dates and times for our “Information Sessions” are also posted on your local association’s website 
as well as on the @NorfolkMinorHockey facebook page. 
 
We look forward to your attendance and participation at these upcoming meetings. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

    

Mrs. Shelley Miles  Mr. Martin Jefferson  Mr. Shawn McMillan 

President,  President,  President, 

Waterford & District Minor 

Hockey Association 

 Simcoe & District Minor 

Hockey Association 

 Port Dover & District Minor 

Hockey Association 

“Our intent is to collaborate, develop and present an opportunity to improve hockey in each of 

our centers and for every child that chooses to step on the ice, to learn and play hockey. It 

needs to be positive and meaningful for every child at every level – and that is our goal.” 


